Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Selective Licensing 
Your request for information has now been considered. 
You asked:
1. When you created the Selective Licensing scheme in Leicester did you consider co-regulation or delivery partner agreements to improve property conditions in the private rental sector?
2. If your council has considered co-regulation or delivery partner agreements what was the outcome?
a. Please provide us an understanding of your position and the reasons why.
b. If you discounted this delivery method. Why?

Answer:

Leicester City Council does not have a Selective Licensing Scheme.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

